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Plimmerton School Newsletter  -  Week 6, Term 1, 2018 

 

 

 

 

Tēnā Koutou 

 

KOWHAI SYNDICATE TRIP - From what I have heard the Kowhai 

students had a fabulous time at Raumati Gardens this 

week.  Apparently the miniature train was a great experience! 

Thank you to Kowhai teachers for organising this adventure. 

 

MANA SYNDICATE SLEEPOVER – The Mana Syndicate Sleepover was held last Thursday night. The 

students had a great experience. On Friday the students enjoyed their breakfast under the 

verandah followed by a trip to Porirua Aquatic Centre. Huge thanks to the parents and staff 

who gave up their time and their sleep to help out and stay over. 

 

HONGOEKA AND TAUPŌ ATHLETICS - Finally the weather played its part and both syndicates 

had their athletics this week. It was awesome to see many students proudly displaying their 

house colours and cheering on their classmates. Congratulations to all students who placed in 

the events, and also to the many more who got out there and gave every event their best shot. 

Good luck to the students who are through to the Parumoana Athletics next Wednesday (21 

March).   

 

NETBALL TRIALS - Good luck to all the children trialling for school netball teams next week. 

Hongoeka syndicate trials are Thursday afternoon 22 March.Taupō syndicate trials are Friday 

afternoon 23 March. 

 

 

Today’s Roll  – 480 Students 

 

Ngā mihi 

Mike Forrest 

Tumuaki - Principal 

From the Principal 
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NGĀTI TOA NETBALL    

Netball starts on the first weekend of term 2 - 5th May.  

Miss W is handing out notices for girls who are interested to play - go to 

Room 23 and see her if your child is interested in playing.  

Netball trials are from 1pm-3pm on Thursday 22nd March for Hongoeka 

and 23rd March for Taupo.  

Any questions contact Alice!  

Thank you!  

 

On Monday, Hongoeka Syndicate held their athletics day. It was a great day and it was 

awesome to see all our Year 5 and 6 students throwing, jumping and running. The students can 

be proud of what they achieved and I am sure many of the students have set themselves some 

goals for next year. 

A big thank you to all the parents, carers and supporters who came and helped with the events 

or supported the children, without your support the day would not have been so successful. 

SPORTS NEWS 

 

 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE:  Sausage Sizzle, Term 1,  Friday, 16 March and Friday, 13 April.   

We do need new people to help with our Sausage Sizzle through the year, 2-3 times a term, Friday 

around lunch time, interested? - please contact Katrin Ellison via e-mail katrinellison@gmail.com 

 

 

CRAFT BEER FAIR – HELPERS WANTED 

Want to be part of our great event?  Helpers are wanted for setting up, taking down and during 

the Beer Fair. Contact Nick Wenham nick.w@orcon.net.nz if you can help out on April 7th.  

PTA NEWS 

mailto:katrinellison@gmail.com
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SCHOOL NEWS 
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COMMUNITY 


